
Dear Dolphins: 
 
It is my very great pleasure to welcome you (back) to campus!   
 
As the first week of the Spring 2022 term comes to a close, I share in your excitement as we 
return to mostly in-person instruction, and I urge you to take advantage of the many 
opportunities that CSI provides.  I am proud to serve as your interim President, and while I have 
yet to meet many of you, I look forward to connecting with more of you in the near future.   
 
In my first month in this role, I have learned much about CSI and the people who make it so 
special…and I am confident that you will find a supportive environment as you continue your 
studies.  Faculty, administrative support specialists, and others are here to assist and are anxious 
to see you succeed.  Additionally, whether you are a new student or returning one, I encourage 
you to get involved with the variety of clubs, organizations, and extracurricular programs that 
speak to your interests.  Your future self will thank you for getting involved! 
 
I applaud your resilience in the face of adversity brought on by a global pandemic, the attendant 
transition to remote learning, and the disruptions to “life as we knew it.”  The entire College of 
Staten Island community stands ready to assist in your endeavors, and are anxious to applaud 
your success. 
 
Go Dolphins! 
 
TGL 

Timothy G. Lynch, Ph.D. (he/him/his) 
Interim President, College of Staten Island 
The City University of New York  
2800 Victory Blvd, SI, NY 10314 
718.982.2400 
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